
Driving Directions 
  
Building Address:           Shamika Harris (Study Coordinator) 
                                                               Contact Numbers:   
930 20th Street South           205-934-6683  
Birmingham, AL 35233          205-934-5555 (Main Line) 
 
If you are coming from US-31 N or S: Take the University Boulevard Exit. Merge onto 
8th Avenue South/University Boulevard. Head West on 8th Avenue South/University 
Boulevard for .6 miles. Turn left on 20th Street South and continue for nearly .2 
miles. The gated parking lot will be on your right, adjacent to the Northside of our 
building. The gate will automatically open as you pull in. 

If you are coming from U.S. 280 W: Follow Highway 280 West until it merges with 
Highway 31 North to Birmingham and becomes the Red Mountain Expressway. 
Proceed North and exit on University Boulevard. Merge right onto 8th Avenue 
South/University Boulevard and head West for .6 miles. Turn left on 20th Street 
South for .2 miles. The gated parking lot will be on your right, adjacent to the 
Northside of our building. The gate will automatically open as you pull in. 

If you are coming up on I-65 N: Take exit 259 to merge onto 8th Avenue 
South/University Boulevard. Continue East on 8th Avenue South/University 
Boulevard for .8 miles. Turn right on 20th Street South and follow for .2 miles. The 
gated parking lot will be on your right, adjacent to the Northside of our building. 
The gate will automatically open as you pull in. 

If you are coming down on I-65 S: Take Exit 259B for 4th Avenue South. Turn right 
onto 11th Street South (this turn will come up quickly after exiting the ramp), follow 
for .3 miles. Turn left onto 8th Avenue South/University Boulevard heading East. 
Follow 8th Avenue South/University Boulevard for .8 miles. Turn right on 20th Street 
South and follow for .2 miles. The gated parking lot will be on your right, adjacent 
to the Northside of our building. The gate will automatically open as you pull in. 

Upon Arrival: Please call [Direct Line Here] or 205-934-5555 to let us know that 
what study you are in and that you have arrived. Once confirmed, we will meet 
you at the front doors of our building and screen you for COVID-19. If passed, we 
will escort you in. 
 



 

Parking 
 
If you plan to park: 
 

1. As you are driving along 20th Street South heading South, you 
will come across our parking lot on the right. 
 

 
 

2. Pull into the right entry gate. It will automatically open for you 
as you approach it. Please park in any of the available spaces. 
Parking is free. 

 



     
 

3. Please call [Direct Line Here] or 205-934-5555 to let us know 
what study you are in and that you have arrived. We will meet 
you at the front doors shown below and screen you for COVID-
19. If you pass, we will escort you inside. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
If you plan on being dropped off (no parking needed): 
 

1. You may park along the curb near the front doors of our 
building shown below: 
 

 
 

2. Please turn on your hazard lights as you park and call [Direct 
Line Here] or 205-934-5555 to let us know what study you are in 
and that you have arrived. We will come meet you at the front 
doors shown below and screen you for COVID-19. If you pass, 
we will escort you inside. 



 

 


